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Metropolitan Hilarion meets with the Georgian
Orthodox hierarchs

On 26 April 2010, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, Chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate's
Department for External Church Relations, met with Metropolitan Gerasim of Zugdidi and Thaish, head
of the Foreign Department of the Georgian Orthodox Church, and Metropolitan Melchizedek of
Dedoplisckaro and Ereti. The meeting took place during intermission between plenary session of the
World Summit of Religious Leaders being held in Baku.

They discussed topical problems on the agenda of the Inter-Orthodox dialogue, including preparations
for the next session of the Pan-Orthodox Pre-Council Conference in Chambesy and prospects of

relations between the Russian and Georgian Orthodox Churches.

Hieromonk Stefan (Igumnov), a DECR staff member, took part in the meeting.
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